
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

11 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Preference Process  

Today is the launch of the Year 8 preference process. There is an extensive Preferences 

webpage that provides you with details and timeline of the process and also information videos 

from each subject about the courses they offer. Please follow the link here: 

https://www.thehambleschool.co.uk/preferences-2022/ 

Friday 18th March, a preferences online form will be emailed home where your child can record 

their preferences choices. The deadline for this form will be 1St April. This form will also notify 

you if your child has been recommended for Pathway A or B.  

Thursday 17th March from 6pm until 6.30pm, there will be an online Q & A session where I will 

be available to answer any questions you may have about the process. Please sign up here: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aZsq_XG0WEmUdjiv6gOlfcxIp3vPSoJJ

iSKJia9VG_FUNkNIVlRRSlhMNVJXU1ZVTDZWS1ZVSVNERS4u 

Kind Regards 

Mrs J Morgan 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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